
  

 
 

 

THIS  
IS A  

DRUG 
FREE 

CAMPUS 

NOTICE 

The unlawful manufacture, distribution, dispensation, possession or use of a controlled substance 
is prohibited in the workplace and action will be taken against an employee for violations of the 

prohibition. 

Oro Grande School District has a drug-free awareness program and a copy of the full 
Drug/Alcohol-Free Workplace policy is available upon request. 


